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Stan Young <syoung@navarrocounty.org>
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Kit Herrington <kherrington13@hotmail.com>
To: Stan Young <syoung@navarrocounty.org>

It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve bn our Lake Planning and Zoning Board . I would like to finalize my term
this year - being the erid of this month - December. Thank you for allowing me to serve on this'important board with such
a fine group of devoted citizens. Sincerely, Kit Herrington

Sent from my IPhone

Thu. Dec 1,2022 at 3:19 PM
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